

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE OXFORD UNIVERSITY CRICKET CLUB

1. I hereby give notice to all members of the Oxford University Cricket Club that the Annual General Meeting of the Club will be held on Monday, 11 March 2025 at 5.00 p.m. Please note that, because Vincent’s Club is unavailable that evening, the meeting will take place virtually, via Microsoft Teams. Therefore, if you wish to attend, you will need to let me have your e-mail address. 
2. Any member wishing to raise some other matter at the A.G.M. should let me have notice thereof in good time for the meeting.
3. Accompanying this notice is the draft agenda.
4. Members who are attending the A.G.M. should note that, though the Vincent’s Club dress code requiring a shirt and tie (no trainers or denim) to be worn by men and the equivalent to be worn by women will be waived for the period of the meeting, members that stay on afterwards will be required to comply with that dress code.

Peter Mirfield
Secretary, O.U.C.C.
peter.mirfield@jesus.ox.ac.uk
23 February, 2025

